
 

 

 

 

Professor John Marenbon 
will argue against the usual 
belief that ‘medieval 
philosophy’ corresponded 
roughly to the Middle Ages. 
He will explain why such a 
question about chronological 
divisions is important, even 
for philosophers. 

 
 

 

Inaugural Lecture: When 
was Medieval Philosophy? 

 

Wednesday 30 November 
5:30PM - 6:30PM 
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